
Notice No. 219    Date: 08.09.2024 

This is to notify that the ABC number is a mandatory requirement for VU UG Registration 2024. 

Therefore, all newly admitted students of (Semester-I under CCFUP-NEP) for the academic year 

2024-2025 are requested to submit their ABC numbers at the time of UG Registration (date & 

time). 

Please note that the registration process will not be completed without the ABC number. 

Students who have not yet obtained their ABC number, are requested to please complete the 

process immediately and submit the ABC id in the college office. 

For any queries or assistance, you may please contact the college office. 

All concerned are hereby requested to forward this notification among the students of the 

respective department accordingly. 

By Order 
Principal, Mahishadal Girls' College 

Note:  ABC number likely refers to a unique identifier or registration number required by the 
 university (VU) for undergraduate registration. 

 


